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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

 

 

From: Kelly Brignell [mailto:kbrignell4peace@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 6:17 PM 

To: Kelly Brignell <kbrignell4peace@gmail.com> 

Subject: HB 2269 

 

Dear Oregon Representative, 

As a constituent I am writing to express my grave concern regarding the rapid demise of our planet! This 
administration is wreaking havoc on all fronts and MUST BE STOPPED.   

Oregon’s representatives MUST lead the way for this country to immediately transition to green energy (not 
gas), repair the damage we have done to our precious, life-sustaining eco-systems and ENSURE CLEAN AIR 
AND WATER FOR ALL OREGONIANS…NOW!!!!!!!!! 

I write to request your support of HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon. If the DEQ does not 
receive funding for this work, we know it will not happen, especially with the federal budget cuts we're facing. 
It makes no sense to go this far and not finish the job. Thank you for listening to the people not the profits! 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Brignell 

Portland, OR 97239 

 

 


